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DATE: January 10, 2002

TO: Kay Flynn, Chief, Bureau of Records and Hearing Services

FROM: Todd Bohrmann, Economic Analyst, Division of Economic Regulation 717
Cochran Keating, Senior Attorney, Office of General Counsel WO

RE: Document Nos. 13217-99 ik

Staffhas returned the following confidential document to the Bureau of Records and Hearing
Services: Document No. 13217-99 labeled Tampa Electric Company’s “Certain Information
Contained in Certain Wholesale Purchased Power Contracts with Certain Supphers of Electric

Power”. The Bureau of Records and Hearing Services may return this confidential document to
Tampa Electric Company.

If you have any questions, you may contact Todd Bohrmann at (850) 413-6445.
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